
WOMEN MINISTRY 
Our women ministry ministers to women in prayers, 

fellowship, and word. It is a time of refreshing for so 

many women.  We meet to fellowship and encourage 

one another.  In addition, we gather to learn how to 

be women that God can teach, use effectively in the 

ministry. We are always looking forward for our yearly 

Women Conference in 1st weekend in March. 

The women ministry was born out of the desire of the 

Pastor's wife seeking for a way to reach out to the women  in 

the church. As she was praying and fasting one day, the Holy Spirit 

ministered to her and gave her a date to hold a women conference.  She questioned 

God in a humble way and asked, “God you know that we are   living in a present day where 

most of the women work out side the home.  What if the date you have given me is a weekday 

where most of the women work 9 to 5, how can they attend a church conference? Besides our 

church is a young church founded in 1999." 

 

The Lord spoke her and said, “you were concerned that you do not know what to do with the 

women of the church, but now I have told you what to do and have given you the date, 

therefore go with it." 

 

Therefore, after the encounter with God during prayer, Sister Mary got up on her knees with 

the date, which was given to her while praying.  She looked it up in that year's calendar and 

found that the date fell on a weekend - Saturday precisely.  The date was March 4, 2006.  So 

was the birth of the Women ministry and our yearly conference at Christ the King Christian 

Center, Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 

We meet regularly on the 1st Saturday of every month to fellowship and our yearly conference, 

takes place always at the 1st Weekend in March. 

Through this arm of the church,  we have reached out to so many women, marriages are 

strengthened, families are restored, and the church is growing.  Some have experienced healing 

and the broken hearted strengthened. To God be all the glory. Amen! 

 


